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STAY IN THE LOOP WITH UPDATES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS!

Make-Up ID Photos

Club Rush

Diagnostic Assessment Analysis & Data Chats

Parent Meeting (Zoom)

Back to School Night & College Fair (October 2, 2023)

AT A GLANCE

This Week @ CHIPS +

Students, parents, and families,

Thank you for a smooth opening of the 2023-2024 school year. We are excited to embark on a new school year at City Honors
International Preparatory School (CHIPS). We always want to keep you updated and so we are sharing the following with you
regarding school life, academics, and college & career readiness:

o Make-Up ID PW% Friday, September 15th, 2023 (9 am - 12:30 pm)

Students will have the final opportunity to take ID photos (free of charge). Students must wear school uniform with the
white-button down shirt and black tie for make-up ID photos. Although students can wear the grey uniform logo-polo
shirt on Fridays, to take their ID photos, they must have on the white-button down shirt and black tie for school pictures.

° C&#M%Day_- Wednesday, September 20th, 2023 (1:00 pm - 1:30 pm)

Learn about CHIPS clubs and organizations dedicated to student life on campus. This is your opportunity to engage on
campus and create a club or sign up for a club.

* Diagnsslic Assessment Anallysis # Dol Chals

During the second and third week(s) of school, students engaged in diagnostic assessments to identify and understand
learning strengths and needs in specific skill areas such as English-language arts and math. With this information,
teachers will be able to provide instruction to properly address learning needs. Teachers will discuss student

performance during classroom Data Chats during Week 5 of school.
® \iilual Paheri Meeling - ZOOM) (Date/Time - TBA)

Avirtual parent meeting will be held during the month of September to review the school handbook (basic school rules,
the uniform policy, attendance) and parent-school compact, discuss classroom expectations, clubs, extracurricular



activities, and community service options.
o SAVE THE DATE Back 1o Scheel Ng@l‘ © CHIPS College Tuil - Monday, October 2nd, 2023 (4 pm - 7 pm)

Please join us for a two-in-one spectacular event on the evening of October 2nd. Our goal is to highlight the transition
between high school and college. Parents will embark on a speed round of the high school experience (10-minutes per
class) in their child’s periods 1-6 and then walk over to the College Fair in the gym. At the fair, students and families will
be able to gather information, to meet representatives, and to learn about colleges, universities, and the military.



